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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

M.O. MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER. NUCLEAR LICENSING (213) 572-1749 

November 3, 1984 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: J. A. Zwolinski, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

As part of efforts to return San Onofre Unit 1 to service, we have 
developed justifications for continued operation (JCO's) for equipment 
requiring environmental qualification for your approval. We have discussed 
these JCO's with members of the staff during the environmental qualification 
audit at San Onofre Unit 1 on October 2-4, 1984 and in a meeting with the 
staff on October 26, 1984. Included here as an enclosure are the JCO's for 
all the equipment in the San Onofre Unit 1 environmental qualification 
program.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 
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